
      CRAZY HORSE SCHOOL  

TASUNKE WITKO OWAYAWA 

July 2024-June 2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

Contractual Services 
Closing: July 29th, 2024 

Request for Proposal for Professional Auditing Services 

The Crazy Horse School is seeking Proposals from qualified audit firms 

to conduct their fiscal year ended June 30, 2024 audit.  The Crazy 

Horse School is a PL 100-297 Bureau of Indian Education Grant School 

chartered by the Oglala Sioux Tribe.  The School’s estimated annual 

budget is $8,600,000, the majority of which are federal funds.  The au-

dit must be conducted under the guidance of OMB Uniform Guidance 

and is due to the Federal Clearinghouse by March 31, 2025. 

An audit packet may be requested by interested firms by contacting 

Leslie Cuny at Crazy Horse School, (605) 462-6814. 

All proposals must be submitted to the school no later than  July 29th, 

2024.  They must be marked clearly with audit proposal in the lower 

left hand side of envelope.  All proposals will be opened by the Crazy 

Horse School Board of Education at their Finance Board Meeting.  

Please submit your proposal to: 

Leslie Cuny, Business Manager 

Crazy Horse School 

PO Box 260 

Wanblee, SD  57577 
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